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New Year, Fresh Start! 
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Weekly Activity Schedule  
(term times only) 
 

11-15 years 

Mondays 4pm – 6pm 
Personal Development 
Tuesdays 4pm – 6pm 
Performing Arts 
Wednesdays 4pm – 6pm 
Music Production 
Thursdays 4pm – 6pm  
Fitness  
Fridays 4pm – 6pm 
Cookery Club 
Saturdays 11am – 4pm 
Confidence Building & 
Creative Media 
 

16-19 years 

Mondays 11am – 3pm 
Music 
Tuesdays 11am – 3pm  
Drama 
Wednesdays 11am–3pm 
Cookery Club 
Thursdays 11am – 3pm 
Fashion Design 
Fridays 11am – 3pm 
Jewellery Making 
Saturdays 11am – 4pm 
Personal Development 

NEWS FROM THE 
ROSEBUD CENTRE

We rounded off 2014 with a fabulous Christmas Party at 
Rosebud. The celebration was accompanied by a 
motivational talk and live music as well as a traditional Xmas 
dinner. The party was enlivened by special guests including 
Jaan Field-Pellew of Jaan’s Jewellery, musician Matrix, as well 
as the Mayor of Greenwich, Councillor Mick Hayes. 

Each member of Rosebud attending the party received a gift 
bag with donations from the following companies who 
supported us with merchandise, vouchers and giveaways. 

Dunkin' Donuts, ASDA, Wilkinsons, TK Maxx, Nandos, Hughy 
Bee Jewellery (HBJ) ™, The Works (Woolwich), The 
Entertainer Toy Shop (Bexleyheath), Warren James Jewellers 
(Woolwich), Mama G (Plumstead), Sabrina Hair & Beauty, 
Reflections Hairdressing Salon (Belvedere), The Only Way is 
Plumstead, SONEVA Beauty Salon (Woolwich), Your Hair & 
Beauty (Lewisham), SHABA Hair & Cosmetics (Lewisham), 
Home Living, and World of Discount. 
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Future Plans 
We have lots of exciting events 
and activities lined up for 2015, 
some of which include two 
Weekend Residentials.  

This time away from home will be 
a great opportunity for the girls 
to develop a sense of 
independence, practice skills 
learnt from Cookery Club and 
work towards their individual 
Personal Development goals.  

Places are limited and will only 
be awarded to those whose 
attendance is consistent. 

RoseGarden 
Saturday 24th January 2015 
12noon - 4pm 

Our monthly workshop 
session for parents of teenage 
girls will take place on 
Saturday 24th January 2014 
 
Like previous sessions, we 
encourage participation from 
either mothers or fathers, or 
both. We strongly encourage 
you to make time in your diary 
for these session. As always, 
this will take place at the 
Clockhouse Community 
Centre. 


